Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction:
Please support HB2020. It is way past time to address the ravages of climate change caused by fossil fuel
consumption. Although reducing dependence of these fuels is economically and politically complex, it
must be done and Oregon's plan is a necessary and effective way to start the process.

Thank you for supporting this vital Bill.

Wally Sykes

Joseph, OR



